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                 Wednesday 24th April 2024 

Trip to St Clement’s Church 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

In year 3, we study 2 religions in RE, Christianity and Islam.  This half term RE, we are looking at fairness 
and justice and relating this to parables within the Bible.  We have arranged for a visit to St Clement’s 
Church on Wednesday 1st May, where the Reverend, Reverend Helen, has kindly agreed to share some 
parables and stories from the Bible and answer any questions the children have in relation to our topic. 

We aim to leave school at 9.25 and be back at approximately 10.45.  We will be walking to St Clement’s 
Church in Cheshunt Wash.  We hope you will agree that this visit will enhance the children’s 
understanding and help them make links across our other Christianity units as well as the kindness and 
fairness that underpins other religions. 

As this is a local trip, you do not need to give us further consent as you have already consented to local trips on 

Arbor. If you would NOT like your child to participate or have any questions please contact your class teacher. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher or send an email to the class 

account: 

chestnut@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

pine@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

elm@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Reilly, Mrs Abraham, Miss Clark and Miss Kypri. 
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